
Nathan Stringer - Re: Comment on impact of Pacific Highway upgrade: Woolgoolga to Ballina 

  
DATE: Monday, 18/02/2013, 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
Re: Pacific Highway upgrade: Woolgoolga to Ballina and what impact it will have on my adjoining 
properties, Lot 40 DP 751365 and Lot 1 DP 127324, located at 4 Bostock Road, Tucabia: 
 
After reading the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) on this project, I wish to lodge the 
following comments: 
 
Careful planning must be given to construction and location of the proposed water control ponds on 
land to resumed and adjoining my properties. My concern is the impact that could be generated by 
the accidental spilling of fuel and chemicals resulting from motor accidents and contaminated 
rainfall runoff overflowing from the water control ponds. If this was to happen, it would have a 
devastating effect on both the swampland and floodplain further downstream and to the north of the 
proposed motorway. 
 
I trust favourable consideration will be given to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
JOHN C. BLANCH, 
12 Small Street, 
WOOLLAHRA NSW 2025. 
 
 
 

From:    John Blanch <johnblanch_2000@yahoo.com>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    18/02/2013 1:22 PM
Subject:   Re: Comment on impact of Pacific Highway upgrade: Woolgoolga to Ballina
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